
   

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 10, 2024 

 

 
 
 

Copenhagen Health Center Will Be Closed Wednesday, January 3 

 
 

COPENHAGEN, NY─ Please be advised the Copenhagen Health Center will be closed on Wednesday, January 

10, 2024 due to weather and power outage. 

 

In case of an Emergency, please visit the Lewis County General Hospital Emergency Department.   
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